
 

 

 

September 10, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Company name: Mitsui Matsushima Holdings Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Taishi Yoshioka, Representative Director and 

President 

(Stock code: 1518, TSE 1st Section/Fukuoka 

Stock Exchange) 

Contact: Mikiko Abe, Executive Officer 

(TEL: +81-92-771-2468) 

 

Notice of Intention to Apply for Inclusion in “Prime Market”  

 

 

Mitsui Matsushima Holdings Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) hereby announces that it resolved, at its board of 

directors meeting held on September 10, 2021, to apply for inclusion in the Prime Market, a new market segment 

under TSE’s restructuring plan that is scheduled to take effect on April 4, 2022. Based on the above resolution, 

the Company will proceed with the prescribed procedures related to the application for inclusion in the new 

market segment. 

 

The Company received the results of the preliminary assessment of whether it meets the listing criteria for the 

new market segment from Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. on July 9, 2021, which confirmed its compliance with the 

listing criteria for the Prime Market. 

 

 

 


